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Health  - Thursday
Japanese - Thursday
Digi Tech  - Thursday & Friday
Music  - Friday
PE  - Friday

SPECIALIST
LESSONS

Contact: banse13@eq.edu.au

Homework: 
I know our families are busy so

homework is given out each Monday
and must be handed in on the

following Monday, all homework is
submitted in their homework book,

unless advised otherwise. I endeavour
to keep homework simple, therefore, it

is often the same routine, weekly.
Reading plays a huge role in our
homework, and I encourage each

student to have a book of interest to
read. This can be borrowed from the

school library.

Classroom Environment
and Routines: 

In 6B, we will follow a consistent
weekly routine. Most of our days

will consist of English in the
mornings, Maths in the middle

and we finish our days with
HASS, Science, Art or Design

Tech. 

Welcome to a busy and exciting
year in 6B at Oxenford State
School! Please see below for

information regarding our
school and class. I am looking

forward to a great 2025!


